
 

1 
 

 
Reference: FOI.ICB-2324/150 
 
Subject: ICS Chief Pharmacist 

I can confirm that the ICB does hold some of the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

Who is your current ICS Chief Pharmacist? 

The ICB has a Chief Pharmacist that covers the ICS, however this is 
not an ICS board role. 
 
Any enquiries can be directed to: bnssg.medicines-
optimisation@nhs.net  

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 24 July 2023 and has been approved for release by Dr Joanne 
Medhurst, Chief Medical Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


